CHARTER BUILDERS, LTD. CORPORATE OFFICES

1501 LBJ FREEWAY

Surte 700

DaLLAs, TExas 75234-6084
(972) 484-4888

FAX (972) 484-4373

April 20. 2006
Dear Mr. Mike Jones.

I'wish to write this letter to express my sincere appreciation for Berkel & Companies
eiforts on performing the pile installation at the Mabank High School project. The piles
were installed ahead of schedule and per our schedule. It was a great experience for me
to have worked with your company.

I would like to commend Mark Stacy on his professionalism and commitment in
completing the piles on time and in a quality fashion. I would also like to commend
Steven Stewart for all his hard work. and Tracy Brettman for his upfront work on getting
the pile designs approved. Working with Berkel & Company was a very good
relationship.

Sincerely.

/)]

T'om Hinton
Superintendent



